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Z 11 9. 2. ^ 1 5. £ H. £ s. 

CilAXStMWi B)3Dl?.r.L: Good morning, todies and Gentleman, 

Thin hearing w i l l pi eats a come to order. 

T h i s hearing i s being held i n connection with T a r i f f 

Commission I n v e s t i g a t i o n AA1921-91, i n s U c u t e d on February 3, 

1972, under the a u t h o r i t y of s o c t i o n 201(a) of the 7vntidumping 

Act, 1921, as amended, to determine whether an i n d u s t r y i n the 

United S t a t e s i s being or i s l i k e l y to be i n j u r e d , or i s 

prevented from*being e s t a b l i s h e d , by reason of the importation 

of asbestos cement pipe from Japan, which the S e c r e t a r y of the 

Treasury has determined i s being, or i s l i k e l y to be, s o l d i n 

the United S t a t e s at l o s s than f a i r v a l u e . 

I t i s the purpose of t h i s hearing to a f f o r d i n t e r ­

e s ted p a r t i e s opportunity to submit information r e l e v a n t to 

t h i s i n v e s t i g a t i o n . Witnesses, t h e r e f o r e , a r e urged to confine 

t h e i r testimony to the p r e s e n t a t i o n of p e r t i n e n t f a c t u a l i n f o r ­

mation. A t e n t a t i v e c a l e n d a r of w i t n e s s e s has been prepared an 

and copies a r e a v a i l a b l e a t the S e c r e t a r y ' s desk., Anyone wish­

ing to t e s t i f y or enter an appearance who i s not l i s t e d on the 

calender, p l e a s e see the S e c r e t a r y . 

As each witness i s c a l l e d he w i l l p l e a s e i d e n t i f y himself ; 

and, a f t e r being sworn, he w i l l proceed with h i s statement 

without i n t e r r u p t i o n except by members of the Commission. 

I would ask t h a t t h e r e be no smoking i n the hearing room 

except during the r e c e s s e s . The hearing i s now open. The 

i 
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Secretary w i l l p l e a s e c a l l the f i r s t w i t n e s s . 

SECRETARY MASON: Mr. P h i l l i p s . 

TESTIMONY OP BRUCK J . PHILLIPS, ASSOCIATE 

COUNSEL, ON BEHALF OF CERTAIN-TEED PRODUCTS 

CORPORATION, VALLEY FORGE, PENNSYLVANIA 

(.Having f i r s t been duly sworn by S e c r e t a r y Mason.) 

MR* PHILLIPS: Ladies and Gentlemen of the Commission| 

my name i s Bruce «7. P h i l l i p s , 

I am an A s s o c i a t e Counsel and A s s i s t a n t S e c r e t a r y 

f o r Certain-Toad Products Corporation. 

Certain-Teed Products Corporation i s a d i v e r s i f i e d 

manufacturer and d i s t r i b u t o r o f b u i l d i n g — b a s i c a l l y , 

b»/.ilding m a t e r i a l and pipes, Wo manufacture asbestos cement, 

pressure v/ater pipe, and sower pipe, i n f i v e l o c a t i o n s throughout 

the United s t a t e s . We have a p l a n t i n Hamler, Pennsylvania; 

one i n St- L o u i s i , Missouri? on i n Texas? and two i n 

C a l i f o r n i a . o n e a t Santa C l a r a and one a t R i v e r s i d e . 

I would l i k e to submit f o r purposes of t h i s hearing 

t h a t the warkot with which we are concerned i s the West Coast, 

which would i n c l u d e Arizona, Nevada, Idaho, Montana, as w e l l 

as the C o a s t a l S t a t e s . We submit t h i s , on the b a s i s t h a t our 

e a s t e r n p l a n t s only under r a r e circumstances have ever shipped 

any pipe t o the West Coast and the West Coasts J' -dly ever ship 

any pipe e a s t of the Rockies. 

The a f f e c t of imported pipe on our company has been 

J 
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confined, to the West Coast. S p e c i f i c a l l y , ' and I Jim sorry, X 

do not have t h i s tabulated in. a b a t t e r form to present. X 

would l i k e to read some s t a t i s t i c s to you. These are com­

pr i s e d of, f i r s t , Department of Commerce importation f i g u r e s , 

of pipe on the West Coast. 

These!figurey do probably, c o n t a i n some small amount 

of pipe from Canada and Belgium, and other c o u n t r i e s , but I 

would say a t l e a s t 95 percent of the f i g u r e s r e l a t e to 

Japanese pipe. These f i g u r e s r e l a t e , b a s i c a l l y , to the f i r e 

y e a r s , 1967 through 1971« The importation f i g u r e s are i n tons: 

1967, 15,000 tons; 1960, 25-1/2 thousand tons; 196l>, 34.5 

thousand tons; 1970, 20,000 tons; 1971, 15.8 thousand tons. 

I would l i k e to emphasize t h a t the year 1968 and 

1969 were the y e a r s i n which the g r e a t e s t amount of ?ipe was 

shipped i n t o the Coast. 

The next s e t of f i r u r e s a r e the tons produced a t our 

two p l a n t s , r e s p e c t i v e l y , R i v e r s i d e and Santa C l a r a . The 

R i v e r s i d e f i g u r e s f o r 1967, we dd not regard as being v a l i d . 

The p l a n t was not up to f u l l oapacity and i w i l l s k i p that and 

s t a r t with »68,. 1968 was 39,000 tons; 45,000 tons i n 1969; 

46,000 i n 1970; and 50,000 i n 1971. 

At the Santa C l a r a p l a n t , 36,000 i n 1967; 35,000 i n 

1963; 34,000 i n •69; and 33,000 i n '70; and 39,000 i n '71. 

Both a t R i v e r s i d e and Santa C l a r a the tonnage produced at our 

p l a n t s were down i n those years i n which the imports ware up. 



D o l l a r p r o f i t per p l a n t a t Santa C l a r a , .196 7, i 

$940,000? 1958, $807,000; 1965, $736,000? 1970, $835,00? j 

1971, $1,135,000. 

R i v e r a i d a , again, e l i m i n a t i n g 1967, s i n c e t h a t was 

not a f u l l year* 1968, $1,086,000; 1969, $1,591,000? 1970, 

$1,692,000; 1971, $2,117,000. Again, those f i g u r e s show tha t 

the p r o f i t per p l a n t was dovm i n those years i n which the 

importn were up. Our worst y e a r s were 1968 and 19S9. I n 

1971, v/hore tho iicporti? s l i p p e d back to the 15,000-ton f i g u r e , 

we had our b a s t year of th«se y e a r s . 

I n r e l a t i o n to thaoe West Coast p l a n t s , I would l i k e 

to add tho f i g u r e s of our other t h r e e p l a n t s to show tha t 

during those* two y e a r s , where our West Coast p l a n t s were 

s u f f e r i n g most, our other planto enjoyed t h e i r b e s t y e a r s . 

At Hillwborough, and I w i l l round these f i g u r e s o f f 

so I won't have to c a r r y on too much: 1967, we are t a l k i n g 

about $1,360,000; $1,800,000 1969, $1,300,000, 1970, 

$1,500,000, Bo again i n '68 and '69 our other p l a n t s enjoyed 

t h e i r b e s t y e a r s / and I think t h i s i s i n d i c a t i v e of the 

general marketing conditions which d i d no', p r e v a i l a t that 

time to the West Coast, 

T h i s same pat t e r n i s t r u e o f the other p l a n t s , and 

X w i l l not read the f i g u r e s . They are i n the que s t i o n n a i r e . 

Our answer to th& questionnaire contains t h e s e / and I would 

l i k e to r e l a t e the s a l e s d o l l a r , wale volume of the Santa C l a r a 
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and Rivoraido d o l l a r valued i n those y e a r s . 
i 

! : ht Santa C l a r a , i n 1967, $5,000,000; 1966, 

$5 m i l l i o n ? and 19G9, $4,9 00,000; i n 1970, $5,500,000; and i n 

1971, $4,400,000. Again, the same p a t t e r n i n s a l e s a t 

R i v e r s i d e , again skipping 191>7, $5,700,000 i n '68; $7,200,000, 

i n 1969, $7,000,000, And i n 1970; $9,200,000 i n '71. The same 

patt e r n as to the r a n t of the country p r e v a i l e d i n 1968 and 

1969 at our other p l a n t s during t h i s p-ariod of time. They 

v/ero enjoying i n c r e a s e d s a l e s . 

F i n a l l y , I would l i k e to give you the f i g u r e s . I 

do not have those i n 1971, the excess c a p a c i t y of — t h a t we 

bad a t two West Coast p l a n t 3 . We consider our product 

c a p a b i l i t y i n tons a t the Santa C l a r a p l a n t s , under normal 

c o n d i t i o n s , t o be 36,000 tons a year. I n 1967, wo produced 

about 800 tons more than t h a t . I n 1968, we were o f f 5,243 tonB, 

and 1969 we o f f 4,090 tons; and i n £970, we wore o f f 3,065 tons. 

This again r e f l e c t s the same p a t t e r n i n those years 

when imports, Japanese pipe, were up, and our c a p a c i t y was 

down. 

At R i v e r s i d e , again dropping 1967, we say our 

R i v e r s i d e p l a n t has a c a p a c i t y f o r about 48,000 tons. I n 1967, 

we were measuring t h a t as 36,000 tons as a p a r t of the s t a r t u p . 

Our f i g u r e s i n there are i n 1967, we produced 6,232 tons l o s s 

than c a p a c i t y . I n 1960, 4,754; i n 1969, 4,533; and i n 1970, 

2,?S3 ton:: j.ut>~* I f i n d i t hard to b e l i e v e t h a t i t i s merely 
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c o i n c i d e n t a l t h a t whan Japanese imports were a t thiair highest 

p.aak, a l l of our f i g u r e s show t h a t our West Coast p l a n t s were 

down and our West Coast p r o f i t s , and so f o r t h , were a l s o down. 

B r i e f l y , t h i s i s {Stati s t i c a l l y where we f e e l we are 

and have been i n j u r e d because of these imports. Wo f i n d i t 

s i g n i f i c a n t t h a t n e i t h e r of the other two Asbestos Companion, 

P l i n t k o t o and CAPCO have e s t a b l i s h e d a West Coast p l a n t , 

although i t i s - a good market. Nor do we have any reason to 

bol i e v e tinay would. Ifu f e e l s t r o n g l y t h a t one of tho f a c t o r s 

i s the iraports and the p r i c e s t r u c t u r e i s one of the causes of 

t h a t , and I would f u r t h e r point out t h a t i t i s a l i t t l e incon­

s e q u e n t i a l i n t h i s hearing, t h a t we are subjected t o , p r e s e n t l y , 

to some incre&feed c o s t a . 

The Department of Labor i s i n the process of estab­

l i s h i n g a standard under the Safety and Health Regulations 

which w i l l ' undoubtedly i n c r e a s e our cost.whfthile X say t h i s 

i s not d i r e c t l y . p e r t i n e n t to t h i s hearing, I t h i n k i t i s 

important 33 we, as other I n d u s t r i e s are vu l n e r a b l e t o these 

extraordinary c o a t s , and i t w i l l be i n the n o t - s o - d i s t a n t 

f u t u r e . 

I thank you, and 1 w i l l be happy to answer any 

questions you may have. 

CHAIRMAN BBDBIiLi Commissioner Parker? 

COMMISSIONER PARKER: No questions. 

JHAIRMAN BEDELL: Commissioner Young? 



j ; COMMISSIONER YOUNG: Do yon have any s p e c i f i c e v i -

| .'donee of s a l e s loan by v i r t u e of imports a t l e s s than :L;air 

i -value? 

i 
| MR. PKIU.IPS: We do,, and i f I may reserve the 

i 
| -quastion„. I have Mr u )'•'"?ford with me;, who w i l l answer that 
i 

more s a t i s f a c t o r i l y , , I think,, and he i s from the Lou Angeles 

S a l e s Market and„ with your permission •—''he is ' going to 

tewtify., and be can Taring out some s p e c i f i c i n s t a n c e s f or you 

of t h i s * 
! ' 

: ; COMMISSIONER YOTOG: All. right,, sir„ 

Le t ine ask you: I had a l i t t l e d i f f i c u l t y t r y i n g to 

.'take these f i g u r e s downu I n what regions aro R i v e r s i d e and 

•Santa ciave»? 

Mil. PHILLIPS: R i v w e l d o i s b a s i c a l l y our Los Angeles 

o f f i c e <> and Santa C l a r a i s our Son Francisao p l a n t , 

COMMISSIONER YOUNG-: According to the f i l e s I have 

heye„ the imports through the Port of Los Angeles were up in 

*70„ compared with *69t yetyour R i v e r s i d e p l a n t increased s a l e s 

i n 1970,, as compared to 1969, This i s not i n accord with 

the t h r u s t of your testimony,, io i t ? 

MR. PHILLIPS* our Ri v e r s i d e p l a n t i n 1970 was only 

1,000 tons wore then produced i n 1969„ I do not have the 

.'figures broken dovm by Port o f Entry; I have the t o t a l import 



f i g u r e S and i n our Ri v e r s i d e plant, we did not show a s i g n i ­

f i c a n t improvement in 1970, ?vgaint, X do not know the aicvoth of 

the imports i n the sal© of pipe, b u t in tho B a l e of pip«? you 

have perhaps ns long as a uix-rv.onth lag between the time '-he 

couwitmeiit i u road:* and tlva d e l i v e r y of tho pipe-. 

T h i s enn have a s u b s t a n t i a l e f f e c t i n swinging the 

statistic---* i n eny period of time,, We do not regard 1*970 ast 

having boon p a r t i c u l a r l y a good year t. so I say the p r o f i t s 

w»ro b a s i c a l l y the sarae* the sales' were up 0 the p r o f i t s and 

tonnage were tibout the tsatne., Aa . in=1969 ~~ 

C0MHI3SI0WER YOUNGs "Do"the s a l e s of t h i s produce 

follow tho general business a c t i v i t y ? The pipe ist used, pri-.nar 

ily„ e x c l u s i v e l y i n water systems,'.: T h i s cspends on whenever 

your m u n i c i p a l i t i e s are spending money' on writer* t h i s has a 

o i g i - i f i c a n t bearing on t h e i r a b i l i t y to borrow,, and i t i s a l s o 

true of the other large u s a r s i n e s t a b l i s h i n g housing d e v e l ­

opment* and houoing,, that would bo a s i g n i f i c a n t f i g u r e to 

look out for.. 

COMMISSIONER YOUNG? What percentage of ©ales can 

be a t t r i b u t e d to w i m i c i p a l i t i e o and what perewntng© to housing? 

MR, PHILLIPS: May 1 c o n s u l t with Andy? 

CHAIRMAN 13 ED ELL: Yea,, I Bin s o r r y ; we didn't have a 

f u l l l i s t of witness*?:*., T>o you have another w i t n e s s ? 



MR. PHILL.'CPS: Yea,, v/e do, 

CH2\IRMftJN BEDELL: His name i s Beau ford., X think the 

Sec r e t a r y had b e t t e r swear him in,, 

COMMISSIONER YOUNG: Perhaps 3! w i l l delay my question 

CHAIRMAN DEDBLli: Ordinarily,, we follow schedule of 

hearing witr.enses i n the order t h a t they are l i s t e d , then have 

crofis examination by the respondent. I think we should t r y 

to keep tha t order., 

j think you should swear Mr„ Beauford i n nowu 

TESTIMONY OF ANDREW BEAUFORD, WHO I S ACCOMPANYING 

BRUCE J . PHILLIPS ON BEHALF OF CERTAIN-TEED 

PRODUCTS, LOS' ANGELES DISTRICT SALES MANAGER 

(Having f i r s t been duly sworn by S e c r e t a r y Masonu) 

CHAIRMAN BEDELL: commissioner young„ why don?t you 

go ahead with the question. 

COMMISSIONER YOUNG: 'S.& the witness going to present 

testimony? 

CHAIRMAN BEDELL t Yen- ; 

COMMISSIONER YOUNG; Z w i l l defer u n t i l a f t e r we hatfe 

heard h i a testimony v 

COMMISSIONER MOORE: X have a que at ion „ Mr,, P h i l l i p s 

i s i t your contention th a t imports of acbeotos cement pipe 

from Japan per oe are i n j u r i n g tho domestic induetry„ or i o i t 

your contention t h a t the i n j u r y i s caused by imports of as'beatou 

cement pipe from Japan sold i n the a t l e s s than f a i r value. 



ft, PHILLIPS: I think the l a t t e r . 

I COMMISSIONER MOOREj Your testimony, as 1 and or:.'tunc! 
i 

j i t , , r e l a t o a almost e x c l u s i v e l y to imports of asbestos 

content: pipe, and I didn't hear you say anything which r e l a t e d 

to »uch imports a t l o s s .-than' f a i r 'value. 

I In other worcl/J, wore there imports at lean than f a i r 

v alue i n 1967'? 

MR, PHILLIPS: There i s no question about t h a t , as 

f a r aa vro sire concerned. Wo see no reason the study, the 

Japanese imports, which was b a s i c a l l y the f i r s t 3 i x months; I 

b e l i e v e , of 1970, roughly. 

COMMISSIONER MOOREi Tha l a s t s i x months. 

MR* PHILLIPS? •'•Che l a a t eist months. We know no 

reason why the economic ciroumstanoes wero any d i f f e r e n t than 

two yearn before t h a t * We don't cee any difference- i n terras of 

p r i c i n g of tha Japanese pipe on the West Coawt. 

COMMISSIONER MOORBs Then, tdicing t h a t assumption f o r 

the moment, we have only the s^ven months' study, and i t i s a 

matter of proof/ 1 th i n k , of how ext e n s i v e the dumping was 

during tho period of tioso t h a t you tt?enfcion. Now, assuming th a t 

however, tho f i g u r e s that you submitted, and 1 di d n ' t 

take them a l l down, shown a g r a d u a l l y b e t t e r i n g p o n i t i o n f or 

your company d e s p i t e the alleged dumpingi i s n ' t 

t h a t t r u e ? 

MR. PHILLXPS: T h i s i s t r u e . Our figure*; which show 



impends decreased and,, thereforew allowed us vide',: rackets,, 

COMMISSIONER MOORE: Yes, but our problem here i s to 

determine whether there has been i n j u r y and the msve f a c t t h a t 

there v e r a dumpivg imports doesn't have anything f:o do with, 

our deten»)i.natioK.» un l e s s i t i s r e l a t e d to i n j u r -, Bv.t yoti 

s t a t e d you seamed to be ge t t i n g to a mora prosperous p o s i t i o n , 

A a the y e a r s go l~>y,. p r o f i t s are up„ product i s up,, and I think 

you s a i d your .Bales were up p and I ain t r y i n g to connect the-

«j.i,isyt»c» -i-uju.v!y wii.u the impux'tiny o*f amtifwu a r t i c l e s * 

MIL HllhWDi Wmt I tun trying to way, wfi asoume 

fchrarcj l o a font-lent «,\t «ny giv^m tt iiviw to X nvmfooxr o£ tons of 

orfocstos cemcut to the ©xfcont th« tfapane&e imports which are 

sold bolow our prices,/ g e n e r a l l y p wo i n many oases don't even 

t r y to compete' with them, We d o l i j t t r y to compete with theiu 

to the extent th a t those imports are s i g n i f i c a n t l y down be­

tween '69 and ' 71„ and the'30,;000 tons; to 15^,000 tons, and 

r e a l i z i n g i i e 3G.,,000 tona i s altnoat the c a p a c i t y of our 

Santa C l a r a plant* and 30 to 150 and our tonnage go^s up and 

we think tho,Bales go up? we thin k t h i s i s d i r e c t l y r e l a t e d . 

COMMISSIONER MOORE: Do you have any i n t e n t i o n of 

submitting proof t h a t asbestos cement pipe haa be'en dumped 

from .Japan from 1967 to 1970? 

MR. PHILLIPS: Wov 

COMMISSIONER K00JIB: Do you intend to submit any 

evidence showing tho d i f f e r e n c e between your p r i c e s and 



Kl-v. PaxIfL-XPS: U a £o hsrs figurss on thzt. 

CCi'5'iXSSXCKSR noon's: Do you have any intention of 

rucrsifcting evider.ce with respect to l o s t s a l e s ? 

B H MR. F - E I L L X P S : Yes., s i r . . 

1 
5 COMMISSIONER MOOTS? Prior to 1970? 
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MR. P H I L L I P S r Yes. 

i COMMISSIONER.MOO"RE; Thsiik you^ Madam Chairman e 

I 
j": CiaiPyXi-F X-iS53LL>r Xf there are no further questions 
i ••• ' • ' • 
; from the Ccy£aiissioner£. . "the Chair would recognize K r t Beaufprd 
; . . - ' * - ' . 

j: After Kr, Besuford has t e s t i f i e d we w i l l a l l o w cross exaiain~ 

a tier.-by the ConsEissioners. the Staff., and taen *ir„ Hecatiandinge 

i Icc^ 3eau£crdt. you icay present your testinony, 

KR. B2&UFORD; X con;t know, Kr„ P h i l l i p s — I don't 

about s a l e s on "the West Coast, i-ct l a r g e l y we s e l l asbestos 

csjsent water pipe ana water systems on the West Coast to the 

Bureau of Jleclamation„ 

CEaXRMfiH BEDELLr the reporter c would you 

identify yourself c please... 

HR. BEAUFORD: My naae i s Andrew Beauford., J aia the 

Los Angeles D i s t r i c t Sales Manager fot Certain-teed Products 

Corporation. This i s an area which, covers tlie Southern 

C a l i f o r n i a srea, :;.ovada — we s e l l mostly pipe i n t h i s araa. 
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and. i t ict s o l d from the R i v e r s i d e plants a:ft& i n eKceao s a l e s , 

we w i l l pool soma from the Santa C l a r a plant,.but depending cm 

thei amount that we noed f o r t h a t p a r t i c u l a r t i m e 

Ona thing t h a t might answer a question concerning 

the b e t t e r s a l e s , I think tho i n c r e a s e d s a l e s on the West 

Coast has been l a r g e l y done i n —• l a r g e l y i n l a r g e diameter 

pipe. The Jopanwao s e l l a up to and i n c l u d i n g 12-inch pipe. 

Now, tho i n c r e a s e i n s a l e s as f a r as C a l i f o r n i a has been con­

cerned , haa b-aon i n o i s v a ,of 1'4, 1G, 18, 20 and 24-inch s i z e s . 

. X think t/hat Johns-Manville produces s i n e s up 

through 36~inch s i z e s , and t h a r e i s where t h e i r i n c r e a s e d 

tormag<s cojasa i n , r a t h e r than a t tho 12 inches and down. 

This i s where we seem to run i n t o Japanese on jobs 

t h a t run i n n l s e s from 12 inches down through 4-inch pipes 

sissoa. Wo f i n d them i n c i t i e s t h a t accept the Japanese pipe 

i n t o t h e i r s p e c i f i c a t i o n s / such as the C i t y of Long Beach, 

Santa Ana, Westminister, Tucson, Arizona? G l e n d a l e r the C i t y 

of Blyfche, Yucca V a l l e y , Palm Springs, San J a c i n t o , C i t y of 

Corona, B i g Bear C i t y , Running Springs, V e r n a l i s ( 7 ) , 

C a l i f o r n i a , C i t y of Liavrood, Garden Grove, (not c l e a r ) , C i t y 

EanDiego, V i s t a / Oceancida, and we s e r v i c e about tho moat p a r t 

of the Northern S t a t e of Arizona with the exception of Phoenix, 

(vot c l e a r ) , F l a g s t a f f , and P r e s c o t t . 

Theae are — a l l these areas are r i g h t now using 

Japanese pipe, A l o t of placet*, such as t r a i l e r parks and a 
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l o t o<: p r i v a t e j o b s , , and those . f ire j o b s t h a t we mivip, b i d s on,. 

una wa ?,r* sura thaU i £ p a s t h i s t o r y i s I n d i c a t i v e <.•£ wkat w i l 

j h a p p e n , we «t./.Vi <>i. -:; t t y loure -chut we w i l l bo r » « h o r « 

befcweon — 1' would .--jay —- f i v e and twenty percent h i g h e r ihar 

tlv^fc. u « . l t i g , us o u r, s a y r tmi aonaal p r i c i n g ve « r a c a l l i n g to 

COHVOarable jc»b« where, tha s p e c i f itfpAdons arcs c l o s e to,, ?f«iy, 

dor.e.'.'ti o - t y c o o f pipe, and wo Siind only tho Bureau <•!.' 

HocLt-raation jobts , wc< don't rem i n t o raufh Coralgn -pipo, -and 

t h a t ifs l a r g e l y due to t h e l a r g e diameter oS the j o b s s t a r t i n g 

a t 12-inch and going on up to 36 or 42-inch pipe* 

And 7. t h i n k t h a t the i n d u s t r y ' s p o s i t i o n s * f a r as 

the D i a t r i c t o out here, i s t h a t wo have increaG«d, 1 b e l i e v e , 

s a l e s / s a l e s marketing i n Lo« Angeles s i n c e 1967, m& s a l e s 

have i n c r e a s e d , and 1 thiytte they have i n c r e a s e d i n t h e i r l a r g e r 

diaajciter pipe &a opposed to the aroaller s.l.s:os. We f i n d our­

s e l v e s i n a l o t o f t'.he>2e pri . 'U'tft j o b s , "just p r i c e d out o f the? 

ictxket. 

An I say, we do have, £ think w* have t a l k e d ~~ we 

do have quotation© on a l o t of fcna«e which we f i n d soiKet.im-ss,, 

and the bida t h a t w© w i l l submit are more i n the form of a 

courtesy to stay on the bidders" l i s t i n car.* someone decides 

t h a t i k r some reason that y o u might want to get back i n f o r a 

p a r t i c u l a r - reason, i n t o . thoam c i t i e s . 

I t ls> the same way on oom Government jobs. 1 think 

Indian jobs, i t it* open .to import; pipe, and we f i n d wo- find 
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ou r s e l v e s i n tho snwa p o s i t i o n on t h i s typo of b u i l d i n g , that. 

we can't -~ I wouldn't say, "can't" — you can;t get i n t o 

t h a t type of b a t t l e with p r i c i n g . 

CIIAI"HM\N BEDELLJ Mr. 2?hillipo or Mr. Beauford, 

i c r the period of l e a a than f a i r v a l u e stales frosn Japan 

ac determined by tho ^reasusryj, are you going to t.iubmit 

testimony "on your pi"iceo: Mlaybe X ohould put the question 

t h i s ways were your p r i c e s dcapreased, did you lower p r i c e s to 

t r y to compete w i t h the Japanese during th a t period? 

MR. UEAUFOttD: We have gone through t h a t , and I 

think, I b e l i e v e we learned as a l e s s o n going back p r i o r to 

the time wo are t a l k i n g about here, when we were on the West 

Coast, Belgium.pipe was coming i n and X t h i n k the two domestic 

producers on the West Coast, I think they e l e c t e d to b a t t l e 

then out, and t h a t a l l ended up i n j u s t depressing the market, 

and nobody was making any money on i t and there are j o b s , for 

v a r i o u s reasons, where wc f i n d o u r s e l v e s i n a, say, a con­

t r a c t o r i s hu r t on the job, and assuming i t i s a $100,000 job 

and i t might ba 10 c o n t r a c - t o r s bidding f o r i t . 

You got maybe aix c o n t r a c t o r s using domestic pipe 

and four c o n t r a c t o r s who w i l l use an import pipe. Well, they 

w i l l probably have the people t h a t bid the job — they w i l l 

be confronted with about a 10-percent d i f f e r e n c e i n , p o s s i b l y — 

p o s s i b l y l e s o or p o s s i b l y more i n the d i f f e r e n c e i n the 

bidding. 



Assume tha t i t i s a $100,000 job, tho c o s t o£ 

m a t e r i a l would be 090,000 i f they use import and $1*00,000 i f 

; thoy uuu domeatic pipe, av.d t h a t in tho way timy have to bid 

i t . 

HR. PHILLIPS: ' !£f X may say something a t t h i s moment. 

I Hha Commission S t a f f hna epsnt time i n both our s a l e s o f f i c e s 

on the West Coast, and our f i l e s were made a v a i l a b l e to them, 

and a number of, a gre a t many copies o f , s o - c a l l e d trade 

r e p o r t s were given to them, and we f e e l t h a t those trade 

r e p o r t s and the information gathered by the s t a f f i n our s a l s a 

o f f i c e b e s t r e f l e c t s the p r i c i n g p r a c t i c e s and the market 

conditions as of t h a t t i n e , and we a r e not submitting i n addi­

t i o n to that,. 

CHAIRMAH BEDELL: Thank you, Mr. P h i l l i p s , 

COmiBSlonsil MOOREJ Thank you. Madam Commissioner. 

CHAIRMAN BEDELLt Commissioner Parker, do you hove 

any f u r t h e r questions of Mr. Beau ford or Mr. P h i l l i p u ? 

COMMXGGXONE:? PARKERJ Oaa question, Madam Chairman. 

X t h i n k you i n d i c a t e d , Mr. Beauford, t h a t the g r e a t e s t I 

d i f f e r e n c e was i n the s m a l l e r s i z e s of pipe? 

MR. BBAUFORDi That i s c o r r e c t . 

COMMISSIONER PAP.KSR: What do you mean 

you say "smaller s i z e s . " J 

MR. BEAUFORDi Wall/ asbestos cement i s manufactured ' 

i n diameters of 3-, 4-inch, C-inch, 8~inch, 10-inch, and 
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12-inch, Now, the importers„ b a s i c a l l y , import 4--inch, 

6-inch, 6--inch, 10-inch, and 12-inch siKOO? i n Clans 150 pipe. 

Whey are not bringing i n , s a y , — X might be i n c o r r e c t on 

th.i.3. You 000 c l a s s e s of 200, ». c l a s s of 100 pipe and i f 

there i s any sower pipe brought over, i t iti not known to me, 

but then we manufacture, say, water pipe beyond those s i z e s , 

14-inoh, 16-indh, 18-inch, and 24-inch, and Johno-Manvillo 

i n t u r n has a c a p a b i l i t y to produce through 40 inches. 

And I b e l i e v e — 1 I ma sure Johns-Manvllie,primarily, 

t h e i r top i s about 36 in c h e s , maybe 39 -- I don't know. 

COMMISSIONER PARKERj Are you saying t h a t i t comes, 

or they import s i z e s l a r g e r than 12-inch? 

MR. BEAUPORDJ NO, I am saying the Japanese do not 

iisport anything l a r g e r than a 12-inch s i z e , 12 inches i n 

diameter. 

COMMISSIONER PARKERs So your remarks apply to 

imports. 12 inches and s m a l l e r ? 

MR. BEAUFORD: Twelve i n c h e s and down. 

COMMISSIONER PARKER: Twelve inches and down. 

MR. BEAUFORDt Our growth tonnage f i g u r e s show t h a t 

we have made the tonnage growth i n s i z e , the l a r g e r than 12-

inoh, r a t h e r than 12 inches and down. 

COMMISSIONER P A R K E R J Now, what s i z e pipe do you 

s e l l t o the m u n i c i p a l i t i e s ? What s i z e s do they u s u a l l y buy? 

MR. BEAUFORDt P r i m a r i l y , e i g h t , ten, and twelve 

ii JMIJMJTO". 
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i n c h e s . 

CQHHX8.3'.(.ONER PARKER: And whan th«»y puroh&ita, 

i t an a bid baai?.? Do th& m i m i c i p a l i t i e s purahauo pipe 

a b i d — on a bid b a s i s ? 

MR. BEAtTORD: They do i.t quite a few d i f f e r e n t 

ways. A l o t of them do i t on a yojftrly requirement. '1'hwy w i l l 

p l ace an eatixaatod number of foot by niaro that they a n t i c i p a t e 

u s i n g during the next cal e n d a r y e a r or 12-month period. You 

b i d t h a t and they w i l l guarantee a l l the pipe s i x e s f o r the 

next 12 months, and we guarantee t h a t i t w i l l bo a t the p r i c e s 

a t which you b i d on. Now, they are on a l o t of jobs, the 

c i t i e s — they w i l l c o n t r a c t the pipes out and the county 

u s u a l l y goes along with t h i s on a labor c o n t r a c t * 

The C i t y w i l l put out a b i d not i c e f o r pipe v a l u e s , 

f o r f i t t i n g s , and oo f o r t h , or whatever goes along with i t , 

p l u s your pipe, and they w i l l b i d on a kind of turn-key type 

j o b . 

COMMISSIONER PARKKRi I wasn't c l e a r from year 

testimony — i s there much of a d i f f e r e n c e i n p r i c e s and s a l e s 

to the p u b l i c market and to raunfc"£]5aiitles? 

MR. BEAUFORD« As d i s t i n g u i s h e d to tho s a l e s o f 

p r i m a r i l y the p r i v a t e s e c t o r > - no, I think t h a t X would say 

there was not a l o t of d i f f e r e n c e i n the way you b a s i c a l l y 



p r i c e thorn» 

7ou ox<a p r e t t y iiMch c o a t r o l l e d on IIOH iauoh you c.v.m 

^.et O*A thi>.t by your daMOst&o stotvl pipe,,, your ooaei-'O'te pipa 

or Afhataver, you at© p r e t t y much .looked i n t o how much you can 

get, because i f you look a t what has bean a c i d , you can.'t 

got anything beyond t h a t . 

COmiSBmum PARKER! DO the sfisurea which you have 

oubnitted to the Cowffiiwsian s t a f f , or which you w i l l submit to 

the Coaaaiasion s t a f f enable you to break out the s o - c a l l e d 

p r i c e s o f n a l e s you Jiave mode on a bid b a s i s , as ag a i n s t that 

to the p r i v a t e s e c t o r ? 

MR, BRADFORDr Yms. 

COMMISSIOKMR PARKEIlf On a CCWptirativo bf.ttU? 

MR. PH.tW.ZP6j I think you w i l l f i n d t h a t both «al©a 

to «©-cnll«d p r i v a t e s e c t o r s a r e on a good bnflie. I n othex 

word*, a l l but a s m a l l supply of t h i s i» s o l d to i n d u s t r y . 

COtSMtSSIOMBa. JPARKBRj fto; on a p u b l i c bid b a s i s . 

HR. pjixs&XPSJ That i s r i g h t , on a bid b a s i s . We 

Would submit a b i d t o the c o n t r a c t o r r wo would aubinlfc to him 

our f i g u r e f o r the *ob and he submits a figur« f o r t h e t o t a l 

job, 

COMMISSIONER PARKERr I n those, you don• t know what 

the cojopetitor' a b i d i s ? 

MR. PHILLIPS: Wo.' O c c a s i o n a l l y we do. 

Ma. BEDFORD? uwually guess. You don't g e n e r a l l y 
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knew, unl&'US one of you/.- s a l e s r e p r e s e n t a t i v e s car' read wpSKlda j 

down,. or sowefchiasg of t h a t nature. 

C0I4M):SSXOWBR PARKERS )r have no f u r t h e r queahlons, 

CHMRM&M BEDELLs Commisnloner Young, any f u r t h e r • 

questions? 

COMMISSIONER YOUNG» Thank you, Madam Chairman, 

Mr. Baauford, j u s t "before your testimony' I wa/i asking 

Mr, P h i l l i p s a quention as to thra percentage of pipe sold to vauxiiei-

p a l i t i e B j , comparable to t h a t s o l d to p r i v a t e housing* Can 

you g i v e ua an approximation'' e n . t h a t ? 

MR. BA [JFORD: I ' l l have to think a l i t t l e b i t on 

tho.t. 

B a s i c a l l y , a l l of the jobs — a l l of i t lm u s u a l l y 

dedicated to a p r i v a t e housing izt C a l i f o r n i a , e s p e c i a l l y a l l 

of your jobc out t h e r e ard u s u a l l y private-funded j o b s . Your 

large* jobs through tho Midwest are i n FHA, i n which they r e ­

q u i r e a l a r g e amount of footage, and a l l tho jobs i n tho 

southern p a r t of C a l i f o r n i a a r e b a s i c a l l y f o r new shopping 

c a n t o r s / u s u a l l y pafc i n by fch© owners and u s u a l l y financed by 

sow© lea d i n g i n s t i t u t i o n , and then u l t i m a t e l y i t i s dedicated 

to the C i t y or m u n i c i p a l i t y . 

You have a l o t t h a t i s s o l d on i r r i g a t i o n systems, 

and I would guaso, going i n t o , say, d i r e c t l y or i n d i r e c t l y , 

i f you want to c l a s s i f y t r a c k work, I would say i n s i z e s , t h a t 

sra a r a looking a t , to 12-inch s i z e s , and I would probably say 



80 percent would bo, 75 or 30 pea-coat would u l t i m a t e l y qa i n t o 

a c i t y or m u n i c i p a l i t y w&t&if iayst<a«a. 

Unually, your l a r g e r diaavater jobs, what we c a l l a 

tr-Micoiiasion water main as opposed to a d i s t r i b u t i o n v»te>r 

system. 

COMMISSIONER YON G: What i s th« d i f f e r e n c e , 

g e n e r a l l y , i n l a y termn, of tho Clous 130 and 200 C l a s s ? 

m, wm&QWi B a s i c a l l y , your working p r e s s u r e . I n 

8impl<a l a y tcrma, tho 100 i / j a t h i n - w a l l pipe, tea to a to 375 

pounds; Clans ISO pipe i o a h e a v i e r p i p * , g e n e r a l l y used i n 

th© \/atcr system to c a r r y underwriter pipe; i f you want to have 

fir® p r o t e c t i o n , you use tha 150 to 525-pound p r e s s u r e , or 

3-1/2 tim&a tho w r i t e r working* 

COMKIl3SIOKJ5lt YOUNGJ C l a s s 200 i s — 

KR„ BEAOFORD': That La a, heavy w a l l pipe, 150 a t 525, 

aad 250 i s tea ted «t 750. 

COMMISSIONER YOVmt What i s the smaller diameter — 

vh&t i s the m s l l e s t diaiuotor you iaunufficbure? 

m* BSMIFtfRDt Three inchoa. 

COMMISSIOMJBR YOUNGt T h i s i s fo# water syoterns 

MR. Yets, s i r . ; 

OOKHISSZOtfBR YOUNG* Shio i s not f o r p r l v a t a housing? 

t h i s i s f o r d i s t r i b u t i o n ? 

MR- BKMJFOHDs A l l t h i s pijpa i s used i n e i t h o r d i o -

t r i b ' ^ i o n or tvanatnicaioa watosr oystawfl, 3-inch — fro-as 3-inch 

ii 
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OOMMr.'-SIOWKR YOUNGs DO you »a»nf*.c!tu*e. the. v i n y l 

pipe — X preeuMo you know what X Kusan? 

MR* SEAWFORD* P o l y v i n y l c h l o r i d e „ 

COMMISSIONER YOUttG: Do you manufacture t h a t ? 

MR. BEAMPORDJ No, 0lr« 

CO&MEL'SIOJCBR YOUNG J Wha.t'h»s< beam your escparior.o*' 

i n tins inais'fcefc ?VC pipe? 

1-151, BEAUffORDi Our nearent p l a n t t h a t we have r i g h t 

&t t h i e time its I n Kansas, and our problems with pipe out there 

i s g e t t i n g i t out thx-re« PVC, w<s aro expanding and w<s are 

opening a p l a n t i n the next coupl* o f montha i n Sacramento, 

the SacraiwsMto a r e a . 

COMMISSIONER YQUNCJi I t i s a l i g h t e r pipe. You 

do not hj»vo the tehipping c o c t o . 

MR. BEAUFORDi That i s l i k e shipping ping-pong b a l l s , 

but i t s t i l l c o s t s you a l o t . Asbesfcoo pipe i s heavy, and i t 

i s c e r t a i n l y e a s i e r to get a '10,000-pound truck than l i k e PVC. 

COMMISSIONER YOUNG % l a i t your teutiraony t h a t you 

aro not shipping ranch v i n y l pipe to the Weet Co^ot? 

MR, 13J8AUFORD% I t wouldn't be ray boss' remarks. We 

are not ©tailing very much out '-"ore. Wa do hope to be Bailing 

q u i t e a b i t of i t out t h e r e . 

COMMISSIONER YOUNG; ROM a i n a l i . a diameter do they 

s e l l i n th& PVC? 
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mi. ISBAUPORDj I would a ay a three.-quarter-Inch to 

a ~» threci-qu'trtor to O P And "a h a l f , two, two mid a h a l f , 

fchr«Cf~£ovwthtf i n c h , s.bt and on up. 

COMMISSIONER YOUNG; l't i o c c w p a t i t i v e with tho 

cetaent? 

MR. MSt&UFORD: .Anything, X would a ay here, again, you 

have co racny d i f f e r e n t kinds of pLsrJtlc pipe, i t can ba 

coi'ipfititive or i t can't b«, dapettdiug on the treatment of the 

pipe, 

COMMISSIONER YOUNGs How much water preuaurm w i l l i t 

atfljr>d> i s t h a t .what you raeixn? 

MR. BEAUFORDj Yea. 

COMMISSIONER YOUNG: That in what you mean? 

MR. BiSAUPORD: Yea. 

COMMISSIONER YOUNGi Po other companies ehip zauoh 

PVC to the Wast Coast, &o f a r ao you know? 

MR. BE.WORD; Moot a l l VVC manufacturers *.re 

l o c a t e d on the West Coaot now. 

COMMISSIONER YOUNG t You do not have & Weut Coast 

p l a n t now? 

HR. BEAUFORDi I think i t i a going to be eround May 

or June when ws open one, and th a t w i l l ba i n the Northern 

C a l i f o r n i a area* 

COMMISSIONER YOUNG* What i c the p r i c e of IVC 

pip<9, compared with coment pipe? 
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MR, SJKAUFORDi Yo« could only look from, »&y, from 

3-inoh s i s e a up, which aabeatos Ae only 3 incheft» -< think tho 

3-inch PVC would be, i f you are t a k i n g , X would say«• a 3--, 'J-,. 

or 6-inch pipo, 1 'chink i t would be ohoaporj 1 think only 

8-inch up i a where you ax:© g e t t i n g i n t o probably a higher 

p r i c e than aubotofi cement pipes* 

I thin'-c i t become* a weight c o s t f a c t o r , your pipe 

weighs — your raw m a t e r i a l diiteraiines your PVC s e l l i n g p r i c e . 

COMMISSIONER YOUNG 5 IB PVC pipe'proaftfifia by other 

pipo companies competitive with' your cement pipe? 

MR. BEAUFORDs Net a t t h i s . p o i n t , I don't think we 

are. 

COMMISSIONS YOUNG: Whan you oay "at t h i s point", 

I was ©peaking about the l a s t s e v e r a l years „ 

m. BEAUFORD: I'ha PVC, which has wade a strong 

i n t r o d u c t i o n i n t o the i r r i g a t i o n market — t h i a i s i n your 

la r g o farm i r r i g a t i o n s , but i t hasn't made any inrocdn i n t o 

your m u n i c i p a l i t y work, p r i m a r i l y because they do not have, 

say, a AWWA, American Water Works Approval on the pipe as y e t , 

and they do not have underwriter approval* U n t i l such time 

as they get those two approvals, 1 don't think t h a t w i l l be 

much of a f a c t o r , t h a t i t w i l l be i n c i t y water sterna. 

COMMISSIONER YOUNGt What about oast I r o n pipe? 

•What i a the competitive eyotom? Da you manufacture 'at-it i r o n 



Ml*. BK&U.TOR/JJ W© do not. 

COMMISSIONER WtMGt Do you ship i t out there? 

MR. BM0;?\7RDi I t i s shipped out tberft. 

COMMISSIONER YOUWGs You don't s h i p i t ? 

MR. fcHAUFORDi Mo, &lr. 

COMMISSIONER YOUNG s «3fhat i s p r i c e d higher than the othe. 

two types? 

wa. h:myfom>% c o r r e c t * 

MR. YOUNG: ):B i t d i r e c t l y competitive on the; dob? What 

determines when, you UB<S the high-priced c a s t i r o n ? 

MS. BBAUPORDJ There a r a c a r t a i n Status and «o Jforth 

which continue to use c a s t i r o n p i p e . A l o t of c i t i e s t h a t 

had completedly gofio off! ot c a s t i r o n pipe, they are using 

tho cement plpc-r or the o t ^ e l pipe, or affbeotoa cement pipe. 

C a s t i r o n , aa f a r as X know, they a r e hot going out of businesa, 

They ajr& enjoying a good b u s i n e s s . They aro not on the W©3t 

Coast. They «— X would say i n this Widweat, are using i t some, 

but not as they ar$ on the E a s t Coust, where c a s t i r o n i a a 

ver y , very strong f a c t o r , 

COMMISSIONER YOUNG: Do you s e l l much pip® to p r o j e c t ! i 

f i n a n c e d by F e d e r a l funds, i r r i g a t i o n or housing, or what-have-

you? 

m. BEAUFORD i We * e l l a l o t of pipe to tha Bureau 

of Reclamation as & large u s e r . T h i s i s not s o l d , u s u a l l y , 
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COMMISSIONS.?: YOUNG: Tho s a l e s were s u b s t a n t i a l l y 

tli© ssrae., and 'JC ).tnv* i t w r i t t e n dowA, baaed on Mr.. P h i l l i p s ' 

t©»fci>BOny, 34,000 i t i 1963, 33,000 i n 1370; and the d o l l a r 

v a l u s waa up, pegrhapo large?: pipe; :c do not l u w which,, On 

the other hand, the imparts from »1«pcin and through the l>ort o:fI 

Sim F r a n c i s c o wimv. dovm 11<J3, I know --- 3.7, through a nhort 

t a r s , i n 1969, and to IDViI. 

Thia As a very subutawtial drop i n Japanese iwporto 

w h i l e your busihe-ycj a t Santu C l a r a 'was the sain©. How do you 

r.acoxint tot this d i f f e r e n c e i n the context o£ the testimony? 

Hr. P h i l l l p a s t a t e d t h a t the problems t h a t p r e v a i l e d a t Santa 

C l a r a v/ero caused by sal«s below f a i r value,, 

MR. : 7. would not r e a l l y know the answer 

to t h a t , othar t h a t X suggest i t i s p o s s i b l e i f we could look 

and when t h a t pipo wao imported. X c a i d before, we do have 

a l a g tlma on tho aaiaa of t h i u p i p a , and our WUIHQ in 1971' 

ohot up d r a m a t i c a l l y , and i t wight h a w been the ei'fect of the 

l e e s Japaaeae pipe being imported during the lasit p a r t of '70, 

which is a f a c t o r f o r thus *71 &&lmaa 

COMMISSIONS YOUNGt 1 asked you c p e c i f i e a l l y about 

the s a l e s due to Japanese p i p s . Could you give us some 

s p e c i f i c e jjperiences? 

MS. mXhhXVBi X have got come f i g u r e s i n ray b r i e f ­

c a se here« 

COiMMXSSr.ONER YOUNGs Tore these s p e c i f i c examples? 



Mft. PHXLLlVSs Thia i s the San F r a n c i s c o D i s t r i c t , 

X hav* here « memo from one of our salesmen and i t 

shows the C i t y of i4olf.0t.te>,, 12/2/71, 4-inch, Grayneati, 

which i s our d i s t r i b u t o r , $1.00, and. — — 

COMMISSIONER YOCWG}* 'ihio i s ' - December 

21, 1971? 

MR. PHILLIPS 3 Right. 

COMMISSIONER youWG: W«3 the Japanese pipe t h a t you 

are r e f e r r i n g to now, a lev; bid? 

MR. BEWrFORD: Yes, the Japanese was the low b i d on 

t h i s . VhLo would ba an annual bid f o r the year 1972, 

COMMISSIONER YOUNG: I s that , . . . . . . . . 

pipe going to be sold a t l e s s than f a i r v a l u e ? 

MR, SSAU*fOlU)r I would a ay i t i s ; y e s . 

COMMISSIONER VOUNCii You would Say i t i s . On 

whafc do you base t h a t statement on? Are you t a l k i n g about 

something i n the f u t u r e ? 

MR. BEAUFORDi Again, I must simply r e l a t e to the 

perio d i a which the Customs d i d t h e i r s t u d y j we do not have 

any independent f i g u r e s . We have no c a p a b i l i t y i n determining 

i f 1 t h e i r c o s t s t r u c t u r e has changed over t h e r e , or i f f a c t o r s 
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in. t h e i r business t h a t have changed fcos\i tho l a s t h a l f of 

HO, have no re s o u r c e s . Sut on the. other hand,, 3: think you 

can appreciate any American •Industry of d e t o n a t i n g t h e i r 

doaetftlc p r i c e s to t h o i r domestic u s e r s , and t h e i r p r i c e s to 

tha-ir exporterBy wo don't know. 

COMMISSIONER YOUNG? I und«>:3tand t h a t . That i s 

t y p i c a l of otht>r o a s s s , but a t tho a nine time t h a t you are 

presen t i n g (Evidence, you have s a i d t h a t you have evidence of 

l o s s of Bales due to dumping* 

MB. )>B7Jjl,X,PS i W-a have evidence of l o s s of Bales to 

l e v e r p r i c e s . ... 

COMMISSIONER YOUNG: X asked f o r evidence of. s a l e s 

t h a t you l o s t because of dumped Japanectt-iwportffid pipe s o l d a t 

duraped pricee,, »md t h i s i a what I thought you were g i v i n g me. I 

do not think t h i a l a s t would f a i l i n t h a t category. T h i s i s 

'something th a t you are a n t i c i p a t i n g i n going to th<t f u t u r e , 

1972, i s i t not? 

MR. PHILLIPS: That p a r t i c u l a r one, that I took o f f • 

the top, I w i l l agreei with you. 

COMMISSIONER YOUNG: Can v© get acme others'? 

MR. BEAUFORD: I don't have a complete f i l e but 

evidence i n tho C i t y of Santa A n i t a on a c o n t r a c t which was 

bid i n Jun® of 1970, I think frher<a was a Certain-Teed b i d of 

$1.30 cents a foot on the 6-inch c l a s s off ISO, and Kubota b i d 

§1.70 cents a foot on tho aania bid,. 
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COmXBSlOkim YOUNG: .DO you 'know w h e t h e r c h a t §1.17, 

x'OpreHen.ti'.'d t h e pic loo o£ p i p o sold ..in 

Japan,. and .in r e l a t i o n to what i t was sold £o:e i n t h i s 

j country? Was i t s o l d s ± asrjotheir p r i c e i n J a p a n than It wa.o 

s o l d i n t h i s coatiey? 

MR. PHXLLXPBr The only b a s i s t h a t wo could go on 

i n t h a t Customs study. 

MTU BEAUFORD: ho tax aa I know - — 

COMMJSBICtfBR YOUUGt Can you f u r n i s h the s t a f f with 

other examples? 

MR. PHli/LlTSi The s t a f f has t h i s packet of docu-

mezito t h a t X have a copy o f . These a r e , b a s i c a l l y , what we 

c a l l trade r e p o r t s vhiob va f i l l out with r e s p e c t to each job, 

and our salesmen i n competitive p r i c e s make t h e i r notations 

on t h i s , 

COMMISSIONER YOOW3 x X have eoas® information from 

here, Croat your annual r e p o r t s , 1967,,, 1965* 19/55), and 1970,, v/hlc 

i n d i c a t e s you were doing b e t t e r i n your pipe business than 

i a tho b u i l d i n g m a t e r i a l s . Of course, I 

suppose that t h i s i s for fch<* whole company,, Your testimony 

hero i s only confined to the West Coast? 

MR, PHILLIPS l Yes, 

COMMISSIONER YOUNG» Do you have any g a n s r u l comment ; 

with r e s p e c t to t h i s company's c o n d i t i o n s ? I f so, I would l i k e 

to have i t * 



MR, mmjLXV'S: AO I i n d i c a t e d i n tho year 1968 &nd 

1969, tho ofch«r pipe plants a l l had t f c s i r beat yaaro of t h i s 

f i v e yoarc- t h a t we are t a l k i n g about, which obviously curved 

to enhances the o v e r a l l pipo osvo£it«r. I'he opposite, X would 

say, I960, 19S3, 1970, vert' t e r r i b l e y e a r s i n the roofing 

b u s i n e s s and 1 don't I think the pipe from Japan was the 

b a s i c f a c t o r . Wo a l l s u f f e r e d from t h a t . 

C0S<M2SfltX0MER YOUX?G» Have you furnished us with 

p r i c e s f o r this y ears 1967, I9f>3, 1969,, and 1970? 

M R , ; P H I L L I P S ; Yes. 

CQtMlB&XCMm YOUNG; Madaw Chainnan, X have no 

f a r t h e r questions. 

CHAIRMAN B E D E L L : We w i l l r e c e s s for f i v e Minutes. 

(Whereupon, a t 11:10 the Cottmlonion recessed, and 

reconvene a t 11 r.,15 a-ra.) -

CHAIJiMAH B E D K L L J Do any of the s t a f f have questions 

of those two gentlemen? Do any s t a f f have questions a t a l l ? 

MS. SLZHGBJBXANDi 1 would l i k e to know i f there are 

d i f f e r e n t competitive f a c t o r s t h a t i n f l u e n c e your p r i c e s i n 

1*08 Angeles and San F r a n c i s c o , p a r t i c u l a r l y ? 

MR. BEAUFORDJ I t h i n k , e s s e n t i a l l y , these a r c two 

d i f f e r e n t markets, 1 can't speak f o r the San F r a n c i s c o 

Manufacturer, but 1 think a person i n the market, i f you 

looked a t t h i s , you would have a d i f f e r e n c e , Yes, there 

would be a d i f f e r e n c e i n the two p r i c e s v 
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MR. SMMGKRLAKDs What c e r t a i n t y do you know you 

w i l l bo noes t i n g with iwport dorao/stica on the biddf . tr , o r 

neyotiafciona? 

MR. P H I L L I P S ; With c e r t a i n t y , do you know you w i l l 

ba meeting — -

HR. SLINGERLAND: Vos. 

Mil. PiiXLLZPSs 1' think we p r e t t y rauch do.termini i n th 

a r e a . We f e l t i n L O B Angeled t h a t we don't make too nmny 

attempts to meat the Japaneue pipe p r i c e s but the b a s i c placu • 

t h a t v& know wb«re i t i s , i t i a from on a m u n i c i p a l i t y b i d . 

Tiia b i d r«3ult« are published and aent i n by the v a r i o u s com­

pa n i e s . It is p u b l i c information. 

On a co n t r a c t o r ' a job, a l o t of time© a f t e r the b i d 

l e ovflr, a c o n t r a c t o r w i l l t o l l you what p r i c e s he got from, 

0ay, a&m othar company. They always do the Base thing for 

eotsebody aliae. They w i l l t e l l a competitor what,possibly, we 

b i d os a p a r t i c u l a r 'job a f t e r the job i o b i d and oold, and i f 

you keep enough records and r?m<£>ij^r a few t h i n g s , then you 

thi n k i f a comparable job comeo up, i f tho competitive market 

app®are t o be the fiaue, you have a b a l l - p a r k f i g u r e i n your 

Bind about what you should do and whet the competition might 

do. 

MR, SLlNGERLMfD; That i s a l l I have. Vhank you, 

Hndaai Chairman. 

CHA1RMJIH B E D E L L ; Thank you. ^ 
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Mr„ Heraraendinger,, or m:v Kennedy? 

MR. HEMMENDlNGL'ft; Mr. Kennedy w i l l i n q u i r e * 

!:1R< KBWWEIDY: Ti T* yon, 

cmxuhUVd BEDBXII'J: Give your name to the reporter for 

the reco.vdv 

MR. KSKtTBm": John A„ Kennedy,, Jr„ 1 am a member of 

the £ i m of S f c i t t , Heumeii dinger and Kennedy i n Washington, 30,C 

i'/ir, P h i l l i p s ^ what i s your company' B percentage of 

the AC pipe market? What percentage? 

Mil. PHILLIPSs Our company7 c percentage ao f a r ao 

the United S t a t s o ? 

MR. KENNEDY: Yes,, pleao« v 

CBfcJK-lAH BEDET.ILI May I a t a t o t h a t i f any questions 

ar.o a»ked t h a t are confidant5.al t, you do not have to anower thera; 

Yho Cornaiosioni i f they 00 d e s i r e s , and f e e l s t h a t that i n f o r ­

mation requested coiaes i n t h i s category.; 1 thought t h i s wae 

a good p l a c e to point th a t out. 

MR* PHILLIPS; Thank you, 

X am going to hive to givo you a f a i r l y educated 

gueos, and X would say around 20 to 25 percent.. 

MR. KEHHKDY: A l l r i g h t v Do you compete with Johns-

HanvilT.e? 

' K K . P H I L L I P Sj 

ME. KENNEDY* You compote w i t h Jbhna-Msnvillo in the 



Wect Coast? 

NR. PHILLIPS: Yco. 

MR. KENNEDYt Would you d e s c r i b e tho Meet Co* at 

market aa h i g h l y competitive? 

MR. PHILLIPS? I would think 007 yes, 

In add!'coin to tha two companies mentioned, v;e do 

not have PHntkote or GVPCC. They aro r e l a t i v e l y s mall pro­

ducer® anyway. Wo do have the Japanese iinportara and we do 

have'Mexican iw^brtare on the West Coast, which would make i t 

h i g h l y competitive. 

Vik, KUmZDY: Hsva you faced competition from 

Mexican cozapanie© i a the past? > 

Kit. P H I L L I P S 1 v©». 

Hit. KENNEDY1 From other c o u n t r i e s than JapanV 

MSL P H I L L I P * Yea 

m . KBSEJKDYi What countrieo? 

UK, PHILLIPSt .Eelgiuw. 

MR. fcKZMBDY» Bow do you e e t a b l i a h your c e l l i n g 

p r i c e s ? 

p r i c e ? 

MB. BEU?ORDt You ne&n ae a published l i s t p r i c o ? 

MR. KENNEDY: Well, I aw asking you how you e e t the 

MR. B SWORDs Prom a published l i s t , from a pub­

l i s h e d l i s t p r i c e . 

MR. XKNNKDYi Do you s o i l a t the l i s t p r i c e ? 
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MR, BEUFOftDs Quite often. 

Mil. KENWEDY. Hw Of tan.? 

MR, BEOTORD: X would Hay, as f a r ao a published 

list, what i a aXaatfifLaA aa a published li»t pricw, 1 would 

oay about taayba f i v o to ten percent of i t might a t & published 

j l i a t p r i c e , 

MR. teNKEDY% F i v e to ten percent? 

MR. BibWORD* Yee, d i r . 

MR. KEITNKDYc Do you maintain a schedule of discounts 

MR. 8EViJ'OKDi NoM par se, schedule of dis c o u n t s . 

MR. KENNEDY* Mr. Beuford, i a t h i s what you were 

r e f e r r i n g t o whfm you r e f e r r e d to a p r i c e l i s t ? 1' have one 

e n t i t l e d *Certaia-Yeed Products Corporation, E f f a c t i v e 

February 1971*7 

MK. ZLVVQVSs Yea. 

MR* KEBErEDYt M&diuo Chairman — -

CHAIRMAN 1SED2LL5 I would l i k o t o have you i d e n t i f y 

t h a t r a t h e r than s u b a i t i t a t t h i s tixae. 

MR. KENNEDY* Yoe. «rhi8 lis a compilation of p r i c e s 

by e l s e and by c l a s s , Certain-Se^d Producto, c a r r y i n g tJte area, 

c a t e g o r i s e d a* Area 1, and dated February 15, 1971. 

MR. MASON* t h i s w i l l be Ej e h i b i t 1, Mad&ia Chairman. 

CHAIRMAN BEDELL8 Thla w i l l be E x h i b i t Wo. l j w i t h - j 

out o b j e c t i o n , i t i© so ordered. 

»- ('£'h«s document ahove-ri»f'irr':',d t o , 
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was marked for M«atx£.t<»t.U'm as* 

i n h i b i t No. .1 (Kennedy) - J 

MR,. WiNNJJDY» How do you decide your discount? How 

do you doui&a when you w i l l discount? 

MR. PHXLL'/PS r X think, normally, the p r i c e s as you 

have on the* sheet hero, with j u s t using 6-inch pipe &a an 

©sample, at', v/e Writ© up our trade reporto, we would not w r i t e 

& trade report, $1.4:*. We would only w r i t e up a trade report 

i i ' i t way a old for oomathing lo s e than §1.43. I think 

normally i t i 3 about where thio i s a p r i c e , normally, aa a 

published f a c t . 

Everything goes i n t o i t . Say, tho Loo hugelea area, 

a t three percent of tha ~~ cay, what is l i s t e d here au a 

p u b l i c l i s t p r i c e . 

HR. KENNEDY J What geographic areas a r e contained 

i n Area 1? 

MR. BEMJFORDi A l l of C a l i f o r n i a , the area we ore 

t a l k i n g about. Now, a c t u a l l y , without.having our ahip manifest 

i n f r o n t o f ua, 1 wouldn't know e x a c t l y , a l l o f C a l i f o r n i a , 

A r i s o n a , and Nevada i s i n the a r e a . 

MR. KENNEDYi Washington S t a t e ? 

MR. BKAUFORDJ Washington State would bo. 

MR. KKRN22DY i Oregon? 

MR. BJiMJFORDr Oregon. 

MS. KENNEDY t Idaho? 



frSR. BEAUFORDi So fi'ar aa I know, 

MR. SHSNWEDYt Wyoming? I 

MR, fUBuUS'ORDi So f a r ais I know. X would have t o got 

! 

| our uriwi wft|/ft. j 

MR. M&LL&t-S s Parts of Wyozttiwo «.».«t Montana a r e i n ; 

t h i s , lixia ia not a b i g Market,, of course,, 

MR. jflBNHEDYj Do you B a l l a t the 3awe price* i n a l l | 

of thorva snarkebis o r a l l of th»S3«i S t a t e s ? j 

MR. BEAUFORD: Ua utmxt out, we have — t h i n i a a 

l i s t prices i n a l l these tftatoa; yea, s i r . 

MR. i How do you s e l l , d i r e c t l y or t o d i s ­

tributors'? 

MR. B E A W O R D J Well, we s e l l both ways. Most of. t h e 

area we have i s a — on a d i r e c t s a l e s b a s i n . 

MR. KftWriEDYt Are you a v e r t i c a l l y integrated-company? 

MR. PHILLIPS: Not b a s i c a l l y i n t h i n f i e l d ; no. We 

do, r t h i n k , d i r e c t l y to answer your question, we do have one 

water vox'ktJ d i s t r i c t t h a t w# r e c e n t l y acquired i n C a l i f o r n i a * 

I t i s not « largo d i s t r i c t m& i t never has been, but a s i d e 

frosa that, one ar«a, we are not. We ar e s t r i c t l y a manufacturer 

m> KENNEDY: Xv, the company r e f e r r e d to a water 

works d i s t r i b u t i n g c o P i p ? ^ ? 

MR. P B I L I X f S i T h a t i s c o r r e c t . 

MR. KENNEDY: Which r e c e n t l y you acquired? 

MR. PHILLIPS J That l a c o r r e c t . That io a very., very 
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s m a l l supply house i n Sacramento. j 

MR. rmm'BDY: ME-. Beuford, do you r e p r e s e n t f.he 

? Alius i n tho Northwest? 

MR. fcE&Ul'ORD? Ho, a i r , 

MR. JGEWNKDYJ DO you know, does your company maintain 

in inventory .In' WJiahington r.n<.1 i n Oregon? 

ilR. BEJlUFORDj I t tright be through an agent that we 

have. • I b e l i e v e we have s e v e r a l companies i n S e a t t l e . 1'hey 

would probably bo c a r r y an inventory. They would probably 

c a r r y a s m a l l inventory. But tho company i t s e l f does not 

maintain an inventory. 

KB, PHILLIPS J An inventory, other than i t i s a 

nominal amount. 

MR. KENNEDYE Are you f a m i l i a r w i t h the tarms 

•R a t i o n a l C o n t r a c t s " ? ' 

MR. UEAUJ'ORDr Yea, I (m f a m i l i a r w i t h i t . 

MR. KENNEDY * Would., you d e s c r i b e f o r the Cousins ion 

what a National Contract i s ? 

MR, BRaU?ORDj A Nati o n a l Contract i s u s u a l l y one 

t h a t alight be negotiated with a ooapaay ~~ an example i a water 

works, American Wator Company, General Water, Gulf America 

Corporation -~ t h i s i s a c o n t r a c t t h a t would not be too d i f f e r ­

ent i n bidding, say, a c i t y or a year requirement. I t would 

be t h a t they g i v e you a n t i c i p a t e d f i g u r e s ; they w i l l t e l l you 

what m a t e r i a l s they w i l l uae, and sometimes you wight get i t 

•i 



broken clown i n t o araats which, i f they omraA water compassion , 

a j - f e i n 25 Sta-fcfc» they might imtloipote vhar® i t ud.gh.fc .ba 

s o l d and you b i d & pivlo© where a guaranteed d e l i v e r y f o r t h i s 

4 j m a t e r i a l for a period of tiros would cows about. 

S MR. KSfiHMBOYr And .till8 would be throughout tho 

6 Hation? 

Mtu BKnwoyx>: 3, s i r . 

MR. KKWAffiJPV ? Aran you farailip.r with the term 

"Corsbination Bidding"? 

MR. BEAUFORDv Well, X s i g h t ba i f you could e x p l a i n 

i t a l i t t l e , 

MR, R£KTi7l3DY t Are you 1'ara.tllar w i t h a 

s i t u a t i o n whore tho purchaser wants pipe of var i o u s s i ^ e s 

'including 12 i n c h e s ? 

MR. B2fiW!£0BDi Yen. 

MR, miffiSDYi You b i d on such j o b s ? 

MR. BEAUiTORps Y»B. 

MR. KENNEDY* Are thero s i t u a t i o n s where the pur­

chaser might buy w i t o * pipe aa w e l l as your sewer pipe? 

KR. BKAXJFORDs Wot too o f t e n . 

MR. KENSIBDY * But they So occur? 

MR- BBAWORDt .1 can't r e c a l l one o c c u r r i n g , but i t ,! 

does occur. 

MR, ZEKNEOYJ Would you b i d on t h a t ? ; 

MR, BEAM?OHDs Sewer pip<fi and water on i t ? 



KENNEDY: Yes, 

MR. BEAUFORD: Ye3; i f i t was i n our range of iuanu-

.ux-ing. we would bid on any type of job. 

HR.: KENNEDYt Mr. P h i l l i p s , X way luw* missed t h i s • 

g&va s a l e s f i g u r e s f o r AC Pipe. Did you give the 

r e s f o r the National S a l e s of i:.C pipe? 

MR. PHILLIPS: No, X d i d n ' t . 

MR. KENNEDY: Do you have those f i g u r e s ? 

MR. PHILLIPSs Yes. 

MR. KENNEDY: I would appreciate i t i f you could 

us the AC pipe f i g u r e — i n 1 9 7 1 , i n d o l l a r s . 

MR. PHILLIPSi There waa a time I regarded t h i s 

n o ation as c o n f i d e n t i a l , but I have been g i v i n g i t out so 

,, I might as w e l l give i t out here. 

I n 1 9 7 1 , net s a l e s , approximately $ 3 9 m i l l i o n . 

MR. KENNEDY: Would you have t h a t i n tonnage a l c o ? 

MR, PHILLIPB: Tonnage, a l l klndo, 250,000 tons. 

MR. KENNEDY: Two hundred f i f t y thousand tons? 

MR. PHILLIPS t S l i g h t l y l e s u than t h a t . 

MR. KENNEDY J What do you mean by a l l kinds'? 

MR. PHILLIPS: Miat would be sewer and p r e s s u r e . 

MR. KKNNHDYx Do you have the same f l g u r e a f o r 1970 

' 6 9 ? 

MR, PHILLIPS: Yes 

MR. KENNEDYt May we h«ve those f or the record? 
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MR. PHILLIPS: 'Seventy waa 205,000; 6'} was 2:35 „ 00 0 . 

MR. KBNMKDY: Do you have i*.h« vovxa&por&iny d o l l a r 

f .U/ULViKi ? 

MR. PHILLIPS: D o l l a r s ? 

MR. KENNEDYs Yea, dol l a r s * -

MR* •pEm.IPS s'' * Seventy, $32.6 M i l l i o n . 

MR. KENNEDY: Thlrty-tv;o m i l l i o n , s i x hundred 

thousand d o l l a r s ? 

MR. PHILLIPS J Yes. And "69 i s $34 m i l l i o n . 

MR, KENNEDY: Let me c l a r i f y those tons. That was 

i n s h o r t tons? 

MR. PHILLIPS % Yes. 

MR, KHNNKDYt Has i t , the r e c e s s i o n , a f f e c t e d your 

b u s i n e s s ? 

MR. PHILLIPS? Pardon? 

MR, KENNEDY} Hai? the r a c e s a i o n a f f e c t e d your b u s i ­

ness? 

• MR. PHILLIPSt What do you mean, or what do you 

define aa the "receaoion"? 

MR. KENNEDY: Say, a p e r i o d of high i r i n t e r e s t r a t e s 

and lower, production. 

MR, PHILLIPS: Would you define t h a t i n a s p e c i f i c 

period of time? 

MR* KENNEDYt L e t ' s B t a r t with 1369. 

MR. PHILLIPS x Would our saleis have been a f f e c t e d i n 

E f r 



1969? 

MR. KENNEDY: Yao. 

MR. HrJXLIPS; By t h a t ? 

MR. KENNEDY* By general b u s i n e s s c o n d i t i o n s . 

MR. PHILLIPS: Yes, probably, to oorae extent* 

MR. KENNEDY: I n '70? 

MR. .PHILLIPS: Yea. 

MR. KENNEDY* 'Seventy-one? 

MR. PHILLIPS: Yeo. 

MR. KENNEDY* ' Seventy-two? 

MR. PHILLIPS» Hopefully, y e s , 

MR, KENNEDYi Have you any information as to a f o r e ­

c a s t f o r your dale3 i n 1372? 

MR. PHILLIPS: I don't, but l e t rae put ifc t h i s way: 

I don't r e a l l y have those f i g u r e s . : 

MR, KENNEDY: Was i t your i n t e n t i o n to suggest t h a t 

a l l of the Japanese o a l e s i n t h i o market were s a l e a which you 

l o s t , r a t h s r than Johns-Manville? 

MR. PHILLIPSi Mo. 

MR. KENNEDY*• Did you l o s e o a l e s to Johns-Manville? 

MR. P l I i l L I P B i Yes. 

MR. KENNEDY* I t could a f f e c t Kubota, Limited? 

are you awaro -of the pre is en ee of another Japanese Company i n th 

market a t the same time? 

MR. PHILLIPS t sphere was.' '•' 
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MR. KENNEDY: Do you think they l o s t sales*; do you 

think Johns-Manville did? 

MR. PHILLIPS: Anything t h a t they s o l d , you. know, J 

was uold a t f you know, a t e loss; saleni to someone i n the 

corporation. 

MR. KENNEDY: Jlnd Xnbo\;& dia? 

MR. Pi?XLL!PS: X am sure they d i d . 

MR. KENNEDYs Madam Chairman, way I have a minute to 

oonoult with our c l i e n t s ? 

CHAIRMAH BEDELLJ Yes. 

MR. KENNKDY: 2 would l i k e to c l a r i f y one f i n a l 

p o i n t . You described the market aa h i g h l y corapetitive? 

MR. PHILLIPS* Well, you des c r i b e d i t afl being 

h i g l y competitive, but i t i s probably h i g h l y competitive* 

' ' MR. KENNEDY; That would r e p r e s e n t competition be­

tween you and Johno-Mahville? 

MR, PHILLIPSs I am t a l k i n g about between Johns-

Mauvillo, Kubota, and Wipponite. 

MR, KENNEDY: Nippemlte? 

Mil. PHILLIPS t A manufacturer of cement p i p e . 

MR. KENNEDYt Are you saying i t i s competitive only 

because of the importers? 

MR. PHILLIPS t No, that i a both with domestic, with 

the number of — i f you iooK at i t — l e t me c l a r i f y th«t. On 

the s u r f a c e , i f you have only two manufacturers, you can't be 



t e r r i b l y cwwpe.titi.ve. You have, — what 1 am aaying, you have 

two domeatie manufacturers, but yon have importu, that vhich 

coma i n , so you are t a l k i n g about four or f i v e d i f f e r e n t 

companies bidding f or a p a r t i c u l a r job. 

| MR. KENNEDY; Are you are aware there are many jobs 

| t h a t importers do wot bid on? 

MR. 9HILLIP8 i That ifJ t r u e . 

MR. KENNEDY: And a r c you saying t h a t i f i t were not. 

fo r importH, thare would not ba a corapetitive market? 

MR. PHILLIPS! No; I am aaying they wake i t more 

competitive. . 

MR. KENNEDY r I have no f u r t h e r qu«ations. 

CHAIRMAN BEDELLs I f thare aro no f u r t h e r questions, 

these two gentlemen are axcuaod. 

Mr. S e c r e t a r y , would you swear the next witaesa„ 

•TESTIMONY OP WARREN MAX DEUBSCH, COUNSEL, ON 

BEHALF 0? aOffi^-MAWILLE PRODUCTS CORPORATION 

AND JOHNS-MANvTLLE SALES CORPORATION, DENVER, 

COLORADO{ ACCOMPANIED BY S. JACK MC DUFF, VICE 

PRESIDENT AND GENERAL MARKEO? MANAGER, PIPE DIVISION 

( H a v i n g " f i r s t been duly sworn by S e c r e t a r y Mason.) 

Mr. Deutoch. ' M the Coinroission has observed, Johnat-

Manville w i l l have a second witness and I w i l l c a l l the witness 

a f t e r making some pr e l i m i n a r y remarks. I am a lawyer, oo t h a t 

CHAIRMAN BEDELL: W i l l you i d e n t i f y yowe«lf f o r tho 
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record, p l e a s e . 

MR. DEUTSCIi: My name i s Warren Max Dsutsch. I am 

a lawyer f o r Johns-Mm'tviHe. I «m tha Associate General 

Counsel for Johna-Manville Corporation. 

Johris-Manville Corporation i s the parent corporation 

of the Johna-Manville Products Corporation and Johne-Manvillo 

S a l e s Corporation, and X have been asked by the Product 

Corporation and by the Sale3 Corporation to represent them a t 

t h i s hearing today, 

Aa X pointed out, I am a lawyer. I am Counsel to 

Johna-Manville Corporation, and as ouch I do have some personal 

knowledge; a good doal of what I w i l l say to you i s information 

provided to mo and for t h a t reason I brought Mr. McDuff, who 

has personal knowledge from the books and tho records of the 

two corporations j 

Johns-Manville Products Corporation and Johns-

Men v l l l e S a l e s Corporation. 

P r e l i m i n a r i l y , I would l i k e to point out t h a t Johna-

Manville products Corporation i s a producing o u b s i d i a r y , 

Johns ~ I ; l a n v i l i e S a l e s Corporation i a a. s e l l i n g s u b s i d i a r y , 

both of these s u b s i d i a r i e s are l o c a t e d i n the United Stateo of 

America. \ ' 

COMMISSIONER YOUNG: May I i r ^ - i i , are they 

wholly owned? 

MR. DEUTfSCH: Yes? they a r t , ^ . Young. 
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| V?ith r e f e r e n c e to Johns-Manvllie S a l e s Corporation* 

they are n u l l i n g through the United States t< and Johns-Manvillo 

! Corporation in t.ot,, and we want — we do not want t h i s record tc 

Bhow t h a t we con-aider Johns-Manville Corporation to be the 

', sriae aa the Szlen and P r o d u c t s 

COMMISSIONER Y0U*?<3s When you a r c " t a l k i n g about tho 

products, you a r c t a l k i n g about tho Product Corporation., and 

the rsfxXoBr, the f a l e a Corporation? 

MR, DBOTSCtfx Yee, a i r , 

I want to make Home preliminary j i o i n t a with •reopact 

to the f a i r n e s s of t h i s hearing„ We Merely point t h i s out 

bocau.se there a r c people we come i n contact with as customers 

t h s t we believe; should hfive bean n o t i f i e d o f t h i s hearing,, We 

know about 100 persons,, g e n e r a l l y speaking,; X believe,, a a roe a 

the boards email buoiiieeoes v and we b e l i e v e that they have 

been given no n o t i c e by t h i s CommiesoIon o f the hearing tooay. 

And t h a t i e an unfeirnoas to these amcnIX buainejoeu, to not 



h«*nn" a.ivftn an opportunity to show t h e i r i n j u r y , and X 

have: di s c u s s e d t h i s with thus reprettonl-.aUV'lia o£ thcf 

CfJirj(iia«io.n who v i u i t o d ws i n Danvtn;' stud to i d vui oV thin h e a r ­

ing, and t h a t they had oubpoana powoiru of the Conrad.OK.ton th a t 

could r e q u i r e our production of records and documents!, 

Apparently, tho Co:runinjtion r e p r e s e n t a t i v e s do not 

regard the a e l l e r u of our pipe aa p a r t of the American asbestos 

canent pressure pipe i n d u s t r y , however, we think t h i s i s a 

misconception of the meaning of the word " i n d u s t r y " , because 

i n our view an i n d u s t r y includes both production and s e l l i n g , 

and to leave out t h i e large segment of American small b u s i n e s s , 

i t seems to us to r e a l l y leave out an important p a r t of the 

i n d u s t r y . Wo did volunteer to give the names of a t l e a s t 

100 West Coast ' s m a l l businessmen,who buy pipe from Johns-

Manville for r e s a l e , t o the r e p r e s e n t a t i v e s of your Commission, 

but they were not i n t e r e s t e d i n having those nameu and, i n 

f a c t / i t would have been, probably, at the time we met l a s t 

Tuesday, not s u f f i c i e n t time to r e a l l y n o t i f y them of theae 

hearing©. 

But I do want to point that out, that a large segment 

that we deem American industry has not been n o t i f i e d of theae 

hearings and given an opportunity to be heard * 

COMMISSIONER YOUNGt Mr. Chairman, I would l i k e to 

make a comment a t t h i s point, very b r i e f l y . 



CCMMXSSZONBK PARKER: Commissioner Younc:, 

COMMISSIONER YOUNG: With rerapeet to the; n o t i f i c a ­

t i o n of i n t e r e s t e d paction, I do v.vt .have the date r i g h t here, 

but a few'day u foXlcwiivj February 3 .perhaps the 

6th or 7th or 8tit, there way's n o t i c e in tho 

Perioral Regie t a r on t h i s investigation,, Et guv* the 

date o f the hearing and i t i n d i c a t e d t h a t i n t e r o c t e d p a r t i e s 

would be heard* This n o t i c e i s published i n s e v e r a l d i f f e r e n t 

p l a c e s , i do not r e c a l l »1.1' of those 

a t tho raonsnt, but tho Commission does not t r y to mail notices 

t o a l l i n d i v i d u a l companies that might bo a f f e c t e d 

but p u b l i c n o t i c e i s given of the i n v e s ­

t i g a t i o n and the hearing date. 

MR. nEUTSCH: 'Mr* Young, I would point out 

COMMISSIONER YOUNG j — February 9 i s the 

date i t vac published i n the Federal Itogistor, «ad one point 

t h a t goes t o the question of — excuse ma. Would you l i k e to 

comment on t h a t ? 

MR. DEWSCHt I r e a l i z e the point t h a t you are making 

s i r , and I would r e s p e c t f u l l y submit t h a t by tho very nature 

of the swailness of t h e i r b u s i n e s s e s , X r e s p e c t f u l l y submit 

t h a t those small businesses could not reasonably be expected 

to read the F e d e r a l R e g i s t e r , This may not be a concern of 

t h i o Commission th a t email business knows about t h i s hearing, 

and X think i t should be s concern, and i t i s f o r t h i s reason 



t h a t X r a i s e th.iu p o i n t . 

X am not disp u t i n g the p u b l i c a t i o n i n the Federal 

R e g i s t e r . What 1 am Baying, c*ir, i s that I thi n k that t h i s 

Commission could take n o t i c e of the c i r c u l a t i o n of the Fed e r a l 

R e g i s t e r among sma l l businesses and p o s s i b l y on i t s own, by 

reason of i t s knowledge of the busi n e s s community,, the l a r g e r 

corporations versus the small b u s i n e s s e s , t h a t the p u b l i c a t i o n 

i n tho F e d e r a l R e g i s t e r i s not e f f e c t i v e n o t i c e tc these 

small concerns. 

COMMISSIONER YOUNG: Well, one f u r t h e r point, and 

t h a t 13 with r e s p e c t to what c o n s t i t u t e s " i n d u s t r y " herein 

under i n v e s t i g a t i o n . , ihere has been no determination by the 

T a r i f f Commission as to what c o n s t i t u t e s the industry,, That 

would ba made a t the tima the Coined as ion makes i t s findings 

on t h i s i n v e s t i g a t i o n . 

X b e l i e v e those are the only two comments I care 

to malt© a t t h i s time. 

COMMISSIONER P/UIKERJ Have you f i n i s h e d your s t a t e ­

ment on t h i s p a r t i c u l a r p o i n t . 

MR. DEUTSCHx On t h a t point, y e s . 

COMMISSIONER 1PARXER: when the n o t i c e was published 

on February 9, did you make any e f f o r t to Inform the 

Commission o f your d e s i r e s to have other people n o t i f i e d ? 

MR. DEUTSCHt No, X d i d not. Wo are a l a r g e 

corporation, and 1 d i d not see t h a t n o t i c e on February 9. 



X subsequently r e c e i v e d a copy of that; n o t i c e from 

tho Counsel for Certain-Teed Products,, who appeared here 

today,, and up to t h a t point of time, Johns-ManvilXe Corporation 

and i t a Salon Corporation and Products Corporation bad 

.absolutely nothing to do with these proceedings. Up u n t i l the 

time t l i a t X put i n a n o t i c e of appearance .last week, a f t e r the 

v i a i t of the T a r i f f Commission, Johns-Manvilie Products 

Corporation arid Johns-Manville Saleis Corporation had not been 

a p a r t y to any of the proceedings charging the J&panese 

manufacturer with dumping, and we are only here today, having 

hsen asfcod to comti by your representative,understanding t h a t | 

i 

you have svbpoena power, and a» a good c i t i z e n of the United 

S t a t e s of America, I n t e r e s t e d i n upholding the laws of t h i s 

country, but f r a n k l y on February 9, we d i d not see t h a t n o t i c e , ! 

I do not read the F e d e r a l R e g i s t e r , X do not know 

of anybody i n j o h n a - K a n v i l l o who does. j 

COKMISSIOHBR PARKER« I s i t your testimony th a t the 

f i r s t information that- Johns-Hanvilie Company — throe com­

panies ~- had of t h i s proceeding which was i n s t i t u t e d 

i n i t i a l l y before the Department of the Treasury, and subse­

quently before the T a r i f f Commission, was when the commission 

s t a f f c a l l e d a t your company's p l a n t ? 

MR. DEUTSCH: NO, s i r ; s l i g h t l y p r i o r to t h a t , during 

t h i s year of 1972, % learned from Mr. P h i l l i p s t h a t t h i s 

a c t i o n w«# taken by hi» company. 




